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11th May 2023  
 
 
 
 
The Annual Meeting of the Parish Council of Hempton with Pudding Norton & Testerton 
Parish Council will be held in Hempton Memorial Hall, Hempton on Wednesday 17th May 
2023 at 6.45 pm. 
 
 

Members of the public and press are able to address the Council during the public 
participation session. 
 
The law does not permit members of the public and the press to take part in the debates. 
 
Anyone attending this meeting may take photographs, film or audio-record the proceedings 
and report on the meeting.  Anyone wishing to do so should inform the Chairman.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emma Denny 
Democratic Services Manager 
North Norfolk District Council 
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